
Orr&Reno 

Susan S. Geiger 
sgeiger@orr-reno.com  

Direct Dial 603.223.9154 

Direct Fax 603.223.9054 

Admitted in NH and MA 

November 23, 2020 

Via Electronic Mail 
Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03302 
Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov   

Re: DT 20-111 Comcast of Maine/New Hampshire, Inc. — Petition for 
Resolution of Dispute and Declaratory Ruling 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Attached for filing with the Commission on behalf of Comcast of Maine/New 
Hampshire, Inc. in the above-captioned docket, please find Prefiled Rebuttal Testimony of 
Terrence O'Brien along with 16 attachments. Based upon your letter of March 17, 2020 
regarding suspension of the requirement to file paper copies, this filing is made in electronic 
form only. Please contact me if there are any questions concerning this filing. Thank you for 
your assistance. 

Very truly yours, 

Susan S. Geiger 

Attachments 
cc: Service List (electronic mail only) 
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